
From: Lori Foster 
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 12:35 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: policy statement 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rick  
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 12:08 PM 
To: Trustees <Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: policy statement 
 
Trustees: 
 
Please postpone the Trust Policy Statement until after the upcoming election on Oct.15th, and offer the 
new trust council a new Draft as opposed to a first reading.     The policy statement deserves more 
scrutiny,  public discourse and input from new trustees. 
 
Thank you 
 
Rick Mitchell 
 

 
Gabriola 
 
(Permanent resident and homeowner) 
 

mailto:Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca

